
Two years in the making, the 2021 Good Neighbor Games (GNG) were held from August 10 – 13 in South 

Bend, Indiana. Although the weather didn’t cooperate and we didn’t get as much softball in as we 

wanted, a great time was had by everyone! Thanks to committee members Connie Soto, Jerry Hopkins, 

Larry Dauffenbach, Sandra Hively, Mark & Denise Markovich and Bob & Joyce Sult, and to everyone who 

helped with teams and schedules and the setup and working at the Meet and Greet. 

Visit https://www.lynettegramphotography.com/gng2021 to see pictures from this year’s Games. 


